
Attention

This product retirement notice applies to all HOLLAND 
Atlas Landing Gear assemblies and components.

Effective January 1, 2019, SAF-HOLLAND will retire the 
galvanizing option for landing gear assemblies sold to 
OEM and Aftermarket customers.

OEM and Aftermarket orders for galvanizing leg 
assemblies and accessories will be accepted until 
January 1, 2019. Service parts will be available through 
the SAF-HOLLAND aftermarket.

Aftermarket replacement components will be 
available for an extended period. Replacement legs 
will be available until January 1, 2019.

Customers seeking a galvanized landing gear assembly 
should consider the Mark V as alternative

If you have any questions or require additional 
product assistance, please contact your account 
manager or customer service representative.

Important Info – December 2018

HOLLAND  Landing Gear Atlas 55, Atlas 65 & Atlas iM
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